Dear Board of Directors of NFHF,

thank you to all of you who gave

50 much to make the 35th Flight

50 memorable + unforgetable for

both of us. It was so special to

have our grandson accompany

Larry the online pictures that

Dave took will give us opportunities

to enjoy the trip for years. as a wife

I found it so easy to talk with other

spouses a share our past experiences.

I know Larry telt the same way



about his fellow vers. The both are amazed how four organized such a large went 35 times — + with grail older vers, too. God bless you what a gift you given to 3,250 vers + Hallmark their families. Happy Easter Lampy Easter Lampy Easter and Jamiles and Jamiles